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30th June, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Notification of Virgin Media Network Roadworks – High Street, Doddington 

 

We have been notified this afternoon that Virgin Media will be expanding their network along 

the High Street.  This work will be carried out over the next week and there will be traffic 

lights and congestion along the High Street.   

 

We wanted to make you aware of this as soon as possible so that you can take this into 

consideration on your journey to and from the school.  We have been assured the School 

Crossing Patrol will be able to operate as normal.  However, we request that extra care and 

attention is taken at all times. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

N. Bayes (Mrs.) 

Deputy Headteacher 


